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Donal grew up in Loyalist Township just west of 

Kingston and graduated from St Lawrence 

College in 1975 as an Electronic Engineering 

Technologist. He then went on to work in 

several technical capacities from the Military to 

Queens University.  In 2000 he joined 

Measurement Canada and became a Senior 

Inspector for the compliance and enforcement 

of the Weights and Measures Act. 

In 2012, Donal transferred from Measurement 

Canada’s office in Hamilton to the office in 

Belleville. 

Don and his wife Brenda scrambled with only 5 days to find and buy a house.  They 

spent a full week looking at homes across Belleville, the County, Frankford, Stirling, 

Trenton and Brighton.  The home they purchased was the last home they looked at as 

they headed back to Niagara.     

In 2016, Don retired and as part of his enjoyment of keeping busy, Don volunteered 

with The Friends of Presqu’ile Park on the Plover protection initiative. It was about that 

time the Communications Director moved away and someone was needed quickly to 

learn and take over the Website.  Don spent time working with The Friends of 

Presqu’ile Park’s web hosting service to learn the website.  The rest, as they say, is 

history! 

 


